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The proposed rate increase for September is ridiculous. It is bad enough | pay more in Services than |
do in actual water.

| live alone, | shower at the gym and only shower from home maybe once a month, do wash once
every two weeks, and run my dishwasher twice a week and still only pay $20 a month less then my
sister who has two occupants in her home and they both shower on a regular basis from home , to

wash regularly and have a pool.

It's next to near impossible to get anyone on the phone at your company but that has always been the
case so | don't see how this rate increase is going to benefit anyone except the Water Department.

This rate increase is unfair to your consumers and will not be beneficial to anyone except the
company.

| am strongly against this increase.,
Thank you.

Ellen Meskilt
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